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Inquiry into potential reforms of National Security Legislation

Organisation: Mr Travis Edwards

Parliamentary Joint Committee on Intelligence and Security



Sent: Friday, 17 August 2012 2:14 PM
To: Committee, PJCIS (REPS)
Subject: RE: Inquiry into potential reforms of National Security Legislation

Dear Mr Secretary,

I do not and will never support this National Security Legislation or any
hybrids of it.

I am sick of governments demanding total secrecy while expecting total
transparency for citizens. We are not suspects or criminals, this proposed

legislation surely violates freedom or privacy laws.

Also it is ridiculous that such a small time frame is given for citizens to
react and have a say to such things.

Australia is supposed to be a Democracy, lets keep it that way thanks.
Sincerely,

Travis.
Travis Edwards



